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18 July 2016 
 
 
The President 
Fair Work Commission 
80 William Street 
East Sydney  NSW  2000 
 
Attention: Associate to Justice Ross 
Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Associate 
 
AM2014/253 - Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 [MA000047] 4-Yearly Review 
 
I refer to telephone conversation with Alexis on 25 May 2016 regarding the delay to issue of 
the Exposure Draft. 
 
May we respectfully request an extension until 31 July 2016 to lodge submissions in reply to 
the Exposure Draft.  The reason for request is that we have sought preliminary enquiries into 
the updated position with regard to the fatigue risk management system for cabin crew, due 
to be outlined by CASA on 30 April 2016, for incorporation within our submission. 
 
We seek the indulgence of the Commission to grant our request. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Carolyn Summers 
 

M  0400 923 923 
E  carolyn.summers@iccc.org.au 
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